
To:  OHSAA Baseball Officials 
 
From:  Dan McGinnis, Director of Baseball Officiating Development 
 
Re:  Update on 2021 Season 
 
 
Hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable holiday season.  It's hard to believe that we are talking about 
baseball, but it is around the corner! 
  
I wanted to let everyone know what is going on as of now.  With COVID-19 still hanging around it seems 
that all plans are etched in sand waiting for the next wave to come in! 
  
NFHS made no rule changes for the 2021 baseball season.  This means we are to use the rule and 
casebook from last year.  With regards to the Blue Book, it has been updated for the 2021/2022 season 
and is online.   Here is the link: OHSAA > Officiating > Directors of Officiating Development 
  
As officials, we are required to have one state meeting and a minimum of four local meetings every 
year.  This will also pertain to the 2021 season but with a few changes.  The first change is that the state 
baseball meeting will only be online.  We will not be conducting, as in the past, state/local meetings for 
those who wished to attend in person.  Many if not most local associations are having problems getting a 
site to conduct their business.  To address this issue, we will be posting 6 local meetings online through 
myOHSAA for those who can't get to a local live meeting.   Each meeting will be online for about one 
week and you can go into your myOHSAA profile anytime that week and view the meeting and get credit 
for it.  The meetings will take a few days to get posted for attendance so be patient.  These local meetings 
are being produced by local associations around the state and the dates and content will be sent out in a 
later email. 
  
For a timeline, here is what we have thus far.  The state interpreters' meeting will be conducted on 
February 9 at 4 pm.  All associations have been notified of this meeting.  We are looking at releasing the 
state meeting later that week for everyone to view.  Starting the week of February 15th, we will be posting 
a new local meeting every week for 6 weeks (it will be online for only one week).  This will take us to the 
beginning of the season. 
  
I have gotten numerous calls about the protocol for next year.  It is too early to speculate on what we are 
going to have to do for the season.  The governor and the Ohio Department of Health will be the driving 
force to make sure that everyone is safe.  Once we get closer to the season, we will keep everyone 
informed as to what we need to do in order to follow the guidelines set forth. 
  
Everyone be safe and we will keep you posted when there is new information. 
 
 

 
 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ohsaa.org%2FOfficiating%2FDOD&data=04%7C01%7C%7C91783daa763e459ca9a408d8a0fc0697%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637436351585673061%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=0MKeCVFSqdg3IL3CcK7iqHsiL3wMlxL%2FdtQV13m4dnI%3D&reserved=0

